
ADDITION TO THE MAYOR’S REPORT TO COUNCIL – 30 NOVEMBER 2023 
 
 
I have just received notification that all parties have received advice on their Dudding Trust applications 
so I am able to provide a snapshot of the grants allocated. 
 
The Dudding Trust have approved a record sum of $930,000 for our district.  
 
As a community we are indebted to the Trust. These grants are significant for our district. 
 
Highlights for this year include – 
 

1.  $15,000 Hunterville Huntaway Festival 

2.  $16,312 Mill Street Kindergarten Marton 

3.  $20,000 Jigsaw Family Support 

4.  $20,000 Marton Youth Trust 

5.  $35,000 Rangitīkei District Libraries 

6.  $58,433 Marton Arts & Crafts 

7.  $175,000 Santoft Domain 

8.  $50,000 Tutaenui Stream Restoration  

9.  $93,810 Taihape Musicians Club 

10.  $50,000 St David’s Church 

11.  $90,000 Various Rural Hall maintenance 


